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          Thursday, 13th January 2022 

Der Parents and Carers, 

At the close of last term we appointed a new Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCo) to take on 
overall responsibility for the running and co-ordination of our school’s Special Educational Needs (SEN) 
policy.  

Kate Adcock, who has started with us today, has worked for many years in the role and so comes with a 
wealth of relevant knowledge and experience to enhance our SEN provision here at Temple Grafton. In 
addition to her role here at TG, she will also be the SENCo for two of our sister schools within the Arden 
Forest MAT which will further support our capacity to draw on wider resources.  

Kate’s SEN day at TG will be every Thursday morning and in due course she will be making contact to 
arrange meetings with relevant families.  

adcock.k@welearn365.com 

 

Whilst I will no longer be responsible for the coordination of SEND across the school, please be aware that 
I am still a key contact for support, guidance and signposting.  

Best wishes, 

 
Mary Gray 
Head of School 
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